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No organic waste transfer station at Lidcombe.

There will be many negative effects of having this in a high density residential area. The effects such
as smell of the waste, the pollution, health effects of people in the community and the traffic that will
come from it. Not to mention any unforeseen negative effects on the community.

Please consider having the transfer station where there isn't high density residential areas, where itis
away from peoples homes.

Thank you
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